Committee on Academic Programs (CAP)

Minutes for April 22, 2009

Attendance:

Present: B. Chiang, R. Anderson, J. Karsnitz, C. Liebars, J. Bennett, C. Lindberg,
F. Cooper, B. Strassman, J. Boatwright, K. Hespe, T. Pavlovsky
Excused:  C. Alves, G. Lauterio, N. Maldonado, B. Tellis
Minutes

The minutes were approved as submitted with a minor correction.  

1. New charge on Bachelor of Arts in music

There was a question about the possibility of this new major being coupled with an Elementary Education major.  Taras will discuss this with Bill Behre.  The proposal was approved with minor edits.  
2. New course approval
A draft of a new course approval policy from the sub-committee was presented and discussed in great detail.  Revisions will be made and brought back to the next meeting.  A new course approval form from Records and Registration was also presented and discussed.  Frank agreed to work with Wes LaBar to make revisions as the committee suggested.  
3. Scheduling Grid
An open forum has been scheduled in conjunction with the Faculty Senate meeting on May 6th at 10:30.  

Respectfully submitted, 

Cathy Liebars

